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Redesign
Display updated artwork for 
the eagle.

Display data fields in different 
places than on previous versions 
of the cards.

No longer display the cardholder’s 
fingerprint on the front.

Have new tactile printing that is 
better integrated with the artwork.

Have enhanced optically variable 
ink and new highly secure 
holographic images on the front 
and back of the cards.

Have a new layer reveal feature 
with a partial window on the back 
photo box.

For more information about the 2023 EAD Redesign, visit uscis.gov.




